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Dear Fellow Lions, 

 

The Lefaivre Lions Club will celebrate its 40th anniversary in May 2019.  It is 

with great pleasure that we are inviting you to come celebrate with us.  We wish 

to be surrounded by fellow Lions but also by community members who are 

dedicated volunteers, just like us. 

 

The Lefaivre Lions Club members and ex-members would be very touched to 

share the club’s history and to celebrate with people that care about our 

community’s well-being. 

 

The celebration will take place Saturday, April 27th 2019 at the Lefaivre 

Community Center.  The evening will start at 6PM with a cocktail followed by a 

dinner at 7PM. Tickets are available at a cost of $50 per person. 

 

Please confirm your presence before April 1st with Marie-Eve Yelle by phone at 

(613)558-8295 or by email at yelle.marieeve@gmail.com.   

 

Looking forward celebrating with you on April 27th.   

Yours in lionism,  

 

 

 

 

Marie-Eve Yelle 

President of the Lefaivre Lions Club 
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